On March 14th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM1 - Educational Specification for Pre-K Classrooms:

Question:  Is there a special budget that this comes from or is it taken from our k-12 funds? 

Response:  The capital funds for the construction of these facilities come from the District's capital budget and are included in the Board-approved 2006-2010 Five-Year Capital Plan. There is no special budget for these projects. It should be noted that these projects were advertised with the Referendum.
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